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Subject: transmission line 
 
LETTER OF COMMENT 
SEPT. 2 2013 
Reference number EB-2013-0203 
 ATT: Ms. Kirsten Walli 
To begin with this whole idea of wind energy is a very costly alternative.The Provincial Auditor 
has made his report witch should not be ignored.In his report he states that we are heading for 
financial disaster if we continue down the road of subsidizing, it does not work. 
  Any forward thinking person would not entertain NRWC and their high priced sales pitch. They 
are anything but good neighbors , when the host farmers are sworn to secrecy,  what does that 
tell you.Further more all of the people living along this transmission line have not been notified, 
all of the residents along the route are affected. 
I would also add that the Township of West Lincoln has passed a by-law saying the high voltage 
transmission line must be buried, nrwc has not complied .The Township of West Lincoln turned 
down the nrwc vibrancy fund which nrwc could use toward the cost to bury the line. 
  This project will only add more losses to the property owners along the route.I urge you not to 
comply with nrwc and their request. 
   I believe  that this hearing should be an oral hearing,and also we are asking for observer 
status.     Albert andEileen Kazienko 
 


	rom: Albert Kazienko [mailto:akazienko@gmail.com]  Sent: September-02-13 1:07 PM To: BoardSec Subject: transmission line



